
 

 

 
 
 
13th September 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
Re: Parking and Consideration of our neighbours  
 
I have been informed by residents around the area that there have been parking issues 
during drop off and collection times at Thomas Becket Catholic School, including the 
blocking of driveways, and students walking over residents’ driveways and gardens.   
 
I would like to remind all students and parents to be courteous of our neighbours, and to 
take them into consideration when transporting to and from school.  
 
Should you have any queries regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to contact us as 
office@thomasbecket.org.uk  
 
Many thanks, 
 

   
Mr P McCahill  
Headteacher  

 


